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January 14, 2019 
Federation of Canadian Municipalit ies Membership Renewal 
Council directed Administration to renew the Federation of Canadian Municipalities membership 
at a cost of $1,072.06 for 2019-2020. The 2018-2019 membership dues were $825.52. 

College of New Caledonia New Horizons for Seniors Grant Application 
Council directed Administration to provide a letter of support from the District of Mackenzie for 
The College of New Caledonia’s submission of a "Call for Concepts to the New Horizons for 
Seniors Program: Pan-Canadian Project". 

Climate Action Workshop  
Council approved any members of Council who wish to attend the Climate Action Workshop on 
February 1, 2019 after the Elected Official Seminar in Prince George. There is no charge for the 
workshop. 

List of Investment Trade Companies 
Council approved the list of investment trade companies that the District invests funds with 
according to Section 183 of the Community Charter and Section 16 of the Municipal Financial 
Authority Act. 

Financial Plan Objectives and Policies 
Council considered the Financial Plan objectives and policies provided by administration for 
inclusion into the 2019-2023 Financial Plan Bylaw.  

Contract Disclosures 
Council received contract disclosures for Chrysalid Tech & Print and the Garden House Bed & 
Breakfast. 

Investing in Canada Infrastructure Program Application 
Council approved the application for grant funding from the District of Mackenzie for the 
Mackenzie Potable Water System Upgrade Project through the Investing in Canada 
Infrastructure Program - Rural and Northern Communities Program and committed to covering 
the cost of any unanticipated project overruns. 

 Zoning Amendment Bylaw Adopted 
Council gave third reading and adopted Zoning Amendment Bylaw No. 1405, 2018. This bylaw 
clarifies the definitions of breweries, distilleries, wineries and cideries for zoning purposes.
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Questions?  
 
If you need more information about the content in this document, or have questions about the 
services we provide please contact info@district.mackenzie.bc.ca 
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